
ADDENDUM 5 
CITY OF FAIRHOPE 

 
Bid 039-19 Side Stream Storage Vessels 

 
 
 
EXTENSION:  The opening date for Bid 039-19 Side Stream Storage Vessels has been extended 
from October 10, 2019 at 2:00 p.m. until October 24, 2019 at 2:00 p.m. 
 
CLARIFICATION:  The question regarding the corrosive nature of the wastewater being stored in 
the vessels has raised a concern with the bid, and in particular the coating system of the 
tank.  The City of Fairhope wants to make sure we communicate our goals for how these units 
will function so the product manufacturer we work with is fully aware of our expectations for 
the use of these vessels and has prepared the interior and exterior coating to accommodate 
that use without significant maintenance concerns for an acceptable time frame. The City of 
Fairhope will need to research the options that may be required to make sure we are looking at 
compatible, or approved equal, systems with each bid. We very much appreciate the time and 
effort that goes into a bid process and regret that we feel compelled to further define our 
needs and more fully explore the coating system that is appropriate for this application. We 
trust each contractor bidding this project will respect the City’s desire to better define our 
intent and any changes we feel compelled to make in the specifications are in the best interest 
of the project. 
 
 
Bidders are to sign and include signed Addendum 5 with submitted bid documents. 
 
 
 
Acknowledged: 
 
_________________________________________ 
Company 
 
_________________________________________ 
By  
 
 
 
 
Purchasing Manager  
City of Fairhope  
Posted: 10/7/2019 
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